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Outgoing Editor of the Banbury Guardian, Jason Gibbins, has told 
Keep the Horton General (KTHG) in a letter prior to his departure 
to the BBC, that the proudest moment in his publishing career was 
being part of the successful campaign to save maternity and 
paediatric services at the Horton General Hospital in 2008.   
 
He praised the work of George Parish, Banbury Guardian reporter 
Roseanne Edwards and KTHG.  He said ‘both the hospital and the 
wider Banburyshire community are incredibly fortunate to have 
such a committed campaign team fighting its corner’.    
 
Following a recent meeting between KTHG Chairman Keith 
Strangwood, retired consultant Dr Peter Fisher and new MP 
Victoria Prentis, Mr Strangwood is encouraged by the MP’s 
commitment to the group, to which she has pledged her support.   
 
‘Ms Prentis has said that she is keen to work with KTHG and 
strengthen its influence. Receiving Jason’s message reinforces the 
message that professional people respect KTHG and the work it 
does.  We will never rest on our laurels and continue to hold the 
Oxford University Hospital Trust to account’, said Mr Strangwood. 
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